

Summer 2019

Dear Friends,

On Sunday, October 6, 2019 Tanger Outlet Center in Deer Park, NY is proud to be hosting its 11th Annual Fit For Families 5K (3.1mile) Run/Walk benefiting the Babylon Breast Cancer Coalition (BBCC). Tanger is again leading a campaign to make fitness an important part of our community's future.

You can help us by becoming a donor and/or participant!

Donors: Any contribution you find appropriate such as Sponsorship, a raffle prize, merchandising item or a gift certificate would be greatly appreciated. Financial donations are also accepted. Donations should be sent to the BBCC at:

218 N. Wellwood Avenue, Suite #2, Lindenhurst, NY 11757.

Participants: \$25 pre-registration fee for adults (or \$15 for those 12 years old or younger). Teams of 10 or more receive a discounted rate of \$20 per person. \$30 day of race registration fee for all ages/groups. Participants will receive a special 5K race pack which includes a commemorative race t-shirt (for the first 900 packet pickup participants) and a commemorative 2019 race medal. Join us immediately following the race for the awards presentation, prize giveaways and a complimentary cookout for all of the race participants. Register now at www.tangeroutlet.com/race. You also have the opportunity to raise funds as an individual or as a team so ask your coworkers, friends and family to support you and or join you; this is the best way to help us fundraise. The funds you raise will go directly to lending a helping hand to the women in our Babylon Township community and their families who are affected by a breast or gynecological cancer diagnosis. (Services include rides to treatment, co pay assistance, child care, hot cooked meals and so much more)

Please help however you can to be part of the success of this exciting event! Remember, we are a registered 501c3 nonprofit, grassroots organization. Your donations are tax deductible.

FOR LIFE · FOR HOPE · FOR CHANGE · FOR THE FUTURE

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the BBCC office at (631) 893-4110.

We thank you for your continuous support, it is truly immeasurable.

Fondly,

Karen Kunkel

Karen Kunkel

President, Volunteer

APPROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION

JUN 0.7 2019

JUN 0.7 2019

DR. PATRICK HARRIGAN
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

